
 
 
 
 
  

 

St. Paul’s RC Academy 
Monday 21 May 2018 

 

School Prayer 
God our Father 

Thank you for being with us this day 
Help us to grow and to become a community of many gifts 

In which everyone is valued and supported to achieve all they can 
May we always act in faith, hope and love 

And show the values of St. Paul, our patron 
Amen

Assemblies this week  
 

***PLEASE LET PUPILS KNOW***  

MASS 08:25 AM EVERY TUESDAY MORNING 
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Pupil Notice -  Please Read Out to pupils 

 
 

S2 Duke of Edinburgh 
Anyone in S2 interested in signing up for the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award should 
come along to a meeting in Art room 1 on Monday 21st May at lunchtime. We will give 
you out registration forms and give you more information about the award. If you can’t 
make this meeting please come and speak to Miss Smith (Art) or Mrs Butler (Maths) to 
collect a form. 
 
PIZZA DAY IN THE SCHOOL CANTEEN 
On Thursday 24th May, it will be ‘Pizza Day’ in the school canteen.  S3 pupils in the Home Economics department 
last term completed a design and make pizza competition organised by Tayside Contacts.  Casey Connachan, 
Aimee Burgess and Connor Hepburn were the overall winners of the competition and on ‘Pizza Day’ they will help 
make their winning pizza recipes in the school canteen kitchen and they will be available on the menu that day.  
There will be 3 types of pizzas available on the menu on ‘Pizza Day’: a meat feast, a vegetarian and a calzone style 
pizza.          H. Capper 

 
Fundraising for Marie Curie  
This week we are continuing to raise funds for our pupils (and Mr McNulty) who are all abseiling down 
the Dundee University Tower Building. 
You will see posters around the school about this! 
You will have a chance to guess the bear’s birthday – 20p a guess or 3 for 50p 
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This Thursday 24th of May at lunchtime there will be an opportunity for you to Sponge a Teacher! 50p a 
sponge or 3 for £1 
 
Alternatively you can watch teachers wrestle each other in Sumo Suits – 30p to watch all money goes to 
a fantastic cause – Marie Curie! 
 
Pupil Council – UPDATED 18/05/18 
We need all hands on deck this week selling tickets for Sponge the teacher and watching Sumo 
wrestling! 
Can all Pupil Councillors please come and see me on Monday at break. 
Thanks Ms Flynn 

 
Girls Football 
It has been a hugely successful league season for St Pauls girl’s football with the Under 18’s and the Under 15’s 
performing amazingly in their league, the U18’s and U15’s finishing top. 
 The U15s qualified for the Championship play off against Braeview, they played amazingly well and were the 
better team for most of the game so were unlucky to draw 2-2. Braeview eventually winning on penalties. 
 

Top of the U18’s Table Played W D L GD 

Winners St Pauls 5 4 1 0 14 

2 Baldragon 4 1 1 2 -6 

3 Braeview 5 0 2 3 -8 

Top scorers: Alana Ramage 6, Cara Hawes 5, Megan Mackey and Chloe Clarkson 4 
 

Top of the U15’s Table Played W D L GD Points 

Championship 
Qualifiers 

St Pauls 5 3 1 1 3 12 

Braeview 6 2 1 3 -6 11 

3 Craigie 3 2 0 1 2 7 

Top scorers: Georgie Robb 8, Chloe Clarkson 4 
 
On Thursday, the girls took part in Tayside soccer 7’s finishing top of their group. Meaning the girls have qualified 
for the North Finals 

Soccer 7’s Played W D L GD Points 

Qualified St Pauls 3 2 1 0 7 7 

2 Harris 3 2 0 1 4 6 

3 Monifieth A 3 0 2 3 5 4 

Top scorers: Georgie Robb, Chloe Clarkson 4, Neave Murray 1 
Girl’s football will continue in the games hall on Thursday 24th of April, in preparation for the cup games on the 
31st of May. Any new players are welcome!! 
Mr Kirkland 

 
Playground 
Pupils are now banned from climbing / standing on top of the embankment (hill) at the back of the 
concrete playground area. This is due to a  number of recent incidents. Anyone caught in this area 
during social times will be sanctioned as per the school behaviour system. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


